
 Newville First Church of God  
January 24, 2021, 8:30 & 10:30 am 

A Worship Celebration 
 

 

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Song of Celebration:  “Cornerstone”      Video 
Worship in Giving Our Gifts to Jesus 
Prayer Time 
Children’s Message   (10:30 only)        Katie Kane 
    Message Series:  “Answered Prayers”  Pastor Wayne 
    Message:  Living Through Conflict 
    Text:   Genesis 25:19-34  
Song of Assurance:  “Amazing Grace”       #343 
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection  
 

On Wednesday, January 27th, we will begin a phased startup of our 
Connection Groups.  For a few weeks we will be inviting our adult 
groups to join together for an “in-person” time of Prayer and Bible 
study held in the sanctuary at 7:00 pm.   We will also “live stream” 
the Bible study on Facebook.  This week’s study will be on the 
Beatitudes.  Please read ahead at Matthew 5:1-11.  The Ladies 
Connection will continue to meet by zoom meetings.    
 
Thank you for all those who helped out in various ways of 
decorating and un-decorating for the Christmas season.  All the help 
was greatly appreciated!   
 
Our sympathy to Lester and Edie Kitzmiller and Elaine Good as 
family member Charles Kelso went home to be with the Lord on 
Monday, January 18th. 
 
Free milk, bread, and eggs will be distributed on Friday, February 5th, 
from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm at the Plainfield First Church of God, 
2089 Newville Road, Plainfield.  Partnering with Project SHARE, 
volunteers will distribute items to anyone arriving or until all items 
are exhausted!  No ID or anything else is required.  Pass the word!! 
 
Please keep in prayer those who have lost loved ones recently to the 
Covid virus.  This is a difficult time for many!  

SANCTUARY WORSHIP ATTENDANCE FOR JANUARY 17, 2021 
  8:30 Attendance = 47   10:30 Attendance = 55   Total Attendance = 102 
 

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   
Loose $1,247.00 
Initial $5.00 
Envelopes $2,158.00 
Total General Fund  $3,410.00 

G.F. offering needed for budget & mortgage payment = $7,685.16 
Designated Giving 

Vonnie Lay Memorial $955.00 
Joe Piper Memorial $500.00 
Gathering $200.00 
Missions $20.00 
CCDR $315.00 
Total Designated Giving $1,990.00 

Total Offering:                     $3,410.00 + $1,990.00   =   $5,400.00 
      Current Connection Center Debt   =   $681,625.18 
 
If you would like to continue using the monthly CCDR envelopes to 
give towards our debt reduction, you can pick up a set in the 
mailroom or one of the entrance doors.   
 

Upcoming Events and Reminders: 
1/24:  Deadline for Newsletter information 
1/25:  Cub Scouts at 6 pm 
1/27:  Promise Kids Zoom meeting at 6:30 pm 
1/27:  Bible Study Sanctuary – In person and Live Stream at 7 pm 
1/29:  Youth Dodgeball Tournament 6-8 pm 
 
For the safety of yourself and others when coming and going, we 
encourage you to distance around others and to wear a mask while 
inside the church buildings. Thank you for your and cooperation!  
 
For weather related cancellation of services, check the Web Pages for 
TV Stations 21 & 27 or check our Facebook page.  If in doubt, 
contact Pastor Wayne at 717-448-6994 or Buz Anderson at 17-776-4734.  
If services are canceled, you can view our live-stream message on our 
Facebook page, Sunday morning at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Cell number for Youth Director, Shawn Peale, is 856-689-7736. 


